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A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP

September 28, 2012

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Attention: David W. Danner
Executive Director and Secretary

RE: Revisions to Blue Sky Tariff Schedules
Advice 12-06

Pursuant to RCW 80.28.050, RCW 80.28.060, and WAC 480-80-121, PacifiCorp, d.b.a.
Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp or the Company), submits for filing in
electronic format proposed tariff sheet revisions to Schedule Nos. 70.1, Renewable
Energy Rider — Optional and 73.1, Renewable Energy Rider — Optional Bulk Purchase
Option (a.k.a “Blue Sky”). The Company submits these proposed changes to allow for
all customers in PacifiCorp’s Washington service territory to participate in Blue Sky
programs.

First Revision of Sheet No. 70.1 Schedule 70 Renewable Energy Rider —
Optional

First Revision of Sheet No. 73.1  Schedule 73 Renewable Energy Rider -
Optional Bulk Purchase Option

Backgreund

The Company is proposing to update the “Applicable” section of tariff sheets 70.1 and
73.1 as follows:
1. Remove references to specific schedules;
2. Add language that encompasses all of the Company’s customer schedules for
tariff sheet 70.1 and all of the Company’s non-residential customer schedules
for tariff sheet 73.1.

The Company’s intent has always been to make the Blue Sky programs available to all of
its electric service customers. Since the Company’s tariff schedules are subject to
change, the current language in the above referenced Application sections of tariff sheets
70.1 and 73.1 unintentionally excludes the customers on new rate schedules. The
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proposed modification makes the Blue Sky program available to all Washington
customers and removes the administrative burden of constant review of the Company’s
rate schedules for additions and removals.

PacifiCorp hereby submits a clean copy of Sheet Nos. 70.1 and 73.1 containing the
proposed revisions and respectfully requests Commission approval of these tariff
modifications with an October 28, 2012 effective date.

If you have any questions please contact Carla Bird at (503) 813-5269 or by email at
carla.bird@pacificorp.com.

Very truly yours,

William R. Griffith
Vice President, Regulation

Enclosures



